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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 21 NOVEMBER 2018 

 
As part of the upgrades to the Public Domain areas in the precinct, we have reached the time 
when we are required to re-sheet Central Avenue west and Davy Road. 
 
What to expect: 
There will be heavy road milling machinery on both Davy Road and Central Avenue west. 
Please refer to below maps for traffic flow for each day. Traffic diversions will be in place, both 
in and around the precinct and traffic controllers in place at all times. Please use caution and 
follow directions. 
 
During the works, access will be maintained to the Media City and BioMedical car parks.  
 
This will be the initial layer of asphalt to the roadway, with the final layer to be installed in 
January 2019. 
 
Work duration: 
This work is scheduled to commence Friday 23rd November and continue through to Sunday 
24th November.  
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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